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Georgia Junior Cattlemen’s Association has gone through several transitions in this last year,
and all for the better! This year, the GJCA Ambassador Team was created, and these three
students have exceeded all expectations. 2020 was not a year that anyone would have hoped
for, and certainly not a year that we would have wished on our Ambassadors. With limited
access to in-person events, the group still made strides on social media and at livestock shows
across the state.

GJCA awarded the second set of Heifer Allotment Youth Program recipients this year, and the
number of applications received were astronomically higher than year one. We are proud of
the wind that this program has caught, and the impact that it will make in the youth livestock
industry for years to come. Three students were awarded $2,000 towards the purchase of a
heifer, and it is credit to Clay Lee Farms for their sponsorship to make this program happen.

We are excited for the next year and feel confident that as in-person meetings and events
happen, we will continue to grow membership within the Georgia Junior Cattlemen’s
Association. The annual dues for GJCA members is only $15.00 and a lifetime of opportunities
await!



